
The Town of Saugeen Shores 
Committee of the Whole Report 

 December 9, 2024 

 
Present: Mayor Luke Charbonneau 

Deputy Mayor Diane Huber 
Vice Deputy Mayor Mike Myatt 
Councillor John Divinski 
Councillor Cheryl Grace  
 

Absent:   Councillor Justin Duhaime  
Councillor Bud Halpin (pecuniary interest) 
Councillor Dave Myette (pecuniary interest) 
Councillor Rachel Stack 

 
 
To the Mayor and Members of Council: 
 
We, your Committee, wish to recommend the following: 

That Council direct staff to include $30,000 toward SSTC / Pumpkinfest as one-
time funding from the Tax Stabilization Reserve. 

  
 

All of Which is Respectfully Submitted 
by Chair Mayor Luke Charbonneau 


